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February 13, 2017

The Honorable Rick Scott
Governor of Florida

The Capitol, Plaza Level 05
400 South Monroe Street
Tallahassee., FLL 32399

Dear Governor Scott:

Please accept this letter as formal notification of my resignation from my position as
Executive Director of the Agency for State Technology effective March 7, 2017.

My years directing the Agency for State Technology and my prior service as your
Technology Policy Coordinator have been some of the best of my life. I cannot thank you
enough for all of the opportunities and experiences you have provided me during my time
served within your administration.

Under your leadership, the state of Florida has become a nationally recognized leader in
government technology. This is a direct reflection of your support of the agency and our
mission.

It has been and honor and a privilege to serve as the Executive Director and State Chief
Information Officer and to lead such a dedicated group of public servants whose daily
efforts enable Florida’s technology assets to run efficiently and effectively whilst serving
our citizenry.

If I can ever be of service to you going forward, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Smcerely,

A

Jason M. Allison
Executive Director



